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Dear Stakeholders, 

PORT OF PORT OF SPAIN 
The cargo Handling Business Unit of The Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago 

Administration Building, Dock Road, Port of Spain, Trinidad, West Indies. 

Tel: {868) 623 2901/ 5 I www.patnt.com I lnstagram I Facebook: @patt.ppos 

EXTENDED HOURS AT CARGO ACCOUNTS OFFICE ON WEDNESDAY 15TH JUNE 2022 

The Port of Port-of-Spain wishes to advise customers that our Cargo Accounts Office (CAO) will 

be open from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm on Wednesday. June 15th, 2022 to facilitate late 

documentation and payment processing. This service is provided to assist customers who may 

experience delays in the cargo clearance process on Wednesday 15th during normal working 

hours and, in light of the upcoming holidays on Thursday June 16th, and Monday, June 20th, 2022. 

We hope that this facility may be of value to your operations as we work to maintain our 

continuous commitment to providing quality service to our customers. 

If further clarification or information is required, please do not hesitate to contact Patricia Persad 

E-mail : patriciap@patnt.com at 623-2901 ext. 257 / 686-4141 or Robert Ramsubhag E-mail: 

robertr@patnt.com 623-2901 ext. 163 or 678-2684. 

Respectfully, 

CE PPOS (Ag.) 

Ro ert Ramsubhag 
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